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April 16, 2021 

 

 

 

Ms. Sandra Demoruelle 

Via email from Request+h3s8v94y6t@foi.uipa.org 

 

Dear Ms. Demoruelle: 

 

Subject:      Request to Access Government Records  

Naalehu Large Capacity Cesspools Closure Project 

Pre-Assessment Consultation on Draft Environmental Assessment 

Naalehu, Kau, Hawaii 

Tax Map Key: 9-5-007: 016, 9-5-022:001, 9-5-021:015 and Various Parcels in the 

Community 

 

This is in response to your September 9, 2020, request for records related to the  

Hawaii Department of Transportation Highways Division’s (HDOT’s) pre-consultation 

comments on the Environmental Assessment for the Naalehu sewage collection and treatment 

projects.   

 

HDOT reviewed the Draft Environmental Assessment during a Pre-Assessment Consultation for 

the Naalehu Large Capacity Cesspools Closure Project that encompassed three projects:  

Naalehu Wastewater Collection System, Naalehu Sewage Pump Station and Force Main, and 

Naalehu Wastewater Treatment and Disposal System and Drainage Modification.   

 

We are providing the correspondence related to the Naalehu Large Capacity Cesspools Closure 

Project Pre-Assessment Consultation as requested.  Additionally, please find the Notice of 

Request form for your records. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Harry Takiue, Hawaii District Engineer, at  

(808) 933-8866 or by email at harry.h.takiue@hawaii.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

JADE T. BUTAY 

Director of Transportation 

 

Enclosures 
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